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26 March 2019

John Luke
fyi-request-9700-0d235578@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: OIA-2018/19-0455
Dear John Luke

Official Information Act request relating to DPMC’s processes for calling
nominations for boards managed by the department

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 28 February 2019. You
requested:

“..I would like to know how DPMC call for nominations for their board and
agency they manage. | understand from the Ministry of Women's website that
they are a total of 6 boards that DPMC manage. Can you please confirm this
is correct and can you provide the list of board's name that DPMC manage.
Also, | would like to know how the general public can submit their interest to
DPMC in the past, so DPMC can take their interest to consider for any future
appointment.

Further, | would like to know if there are any upcoming governance position in
2019 for the board that DPMC manage. ...”

| have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit
for deciding on your request by an additional 20 working days.

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on
your request. Despite the extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as possible.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincere

Sarah Corbett
Manager, Ministerial Services
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